From: Jill Gaunt

Sent: 01 October 2021 14:32

To: Mark Hill

Cc: Jessica Morgan-Smith

Subject: Re: NYM/2021/0512/FL - land at Fairfield Way

Hi Mark,

The client intends to mount solar pv panels on the roofs of the industrial buildings as required to meet the
10% of the cO2 emissions. The number of panels required will be determined by the future CO2 calculation.

Kind regards,

Jill Gaunt
Minerals and Waste Consultant

The Mineral Planning Group Ltd.
The Rowan Suite, Oakdene House,

www.mpgyorks.co.uk Cottingley Business Park, Bingley,
West Yorkshire BD16 1PE

On 1 Oct 2021, at 14:08, Mark Hill wrote:



Jill many thanks. On point 6 , | can condition the details, but | will need to know how your
client intends to do this in principle e.g. solar thermal panels , solar pv panels or air source
heat pump, to be satisfied it can be achieved to meet the policy.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Mark HiLL  mrTPI
Head of Development Management

North York Moors National Park Authority
The OId Vicarage

Bondgate

Helmsley

York

YO62 5BP

Web: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk






